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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Good Morning, 

Emily Ferguson 

Wednesday, September 09, 2020 9:24 AM 

Planning and Development Services 

B.Chow

Development Variance Permit Application - 4040 Marsden Road 

This email is to show our full support for the development variance permit application for 4040 Marsden Rd (Holbrook 

and Vorster) to reduce the minimum side yard setbacks. 

Thank you. 
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-� OEVELOPMENiS 

REGARDS, 

EMILY FERGUSON 
PROJECT MANAGEMENT 

PROFESSIONAL ASSISTANT 

This message (including any attachments) may contain confidential, proprietary, privileged and/or private information. The information is intended to be for the use 

of the individual or entity designated above. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately, and delete the message 
and any attachments. Any disclosure, reproduction, distribution or other use of this message or any attachments by an individual or entity other than the intended 
recipient is prohibited. 
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